
February 9, 2024 

From: John Feather, U.S. EPA 

Subject: Clarification on Honeywell comments 

EPA contacted Honeywell International Inc. representative Mark Louque for clarification on 
comments submitted to proposed rule “Protection of Stratospheric Ozone: Updates Related to the 
Use of Ozone-Depleting Substances as Process Agents.” Honeywell clarified how Honeywell 
Colonial Height’s process agent use relates to the proposed definition of “process agent” and 
how its operations relate to the proposed emission reporting methodology. 

 


